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Document Number: 733980 

 
Date:  September 24, 2024 

To: Standing Committee on Intergovernmental Affairs  

Name and title: Garth Frizzell, Chair, Standing Committee on Intergovernmental Affairs  

Subject:  Items of Correspondence - September 2024 

Attachment(s):  
 

Certified Resolution - District of Chetwynd – Intimate Partner Violence.  

Letter from UBCM dated August 29th, 2024. 

  

Recommendation(s): 

THAT the Standing Committee on Intergovernmental Affairs RECEIVES FOR INFORMATION the report 
titled, “Items of Correspondence – September 2024” from the Chair, dated September 24, 2024.  
 

 
Purpose: 
For Committee conversation this report is presented as a tool to facilitate conversation on recent 

correspondence referred by administration.   

 
Background:  
Two pieces of correspondence have been flagged for committee conversation:  

 

- A certified Resolution from District of Chetwynd regarding Intimate Partner Violence.  
- A UBCM letter in response to a City of Prince George request for additional information on the 

2021-NR2 and 2023-EB4 resolutions sponsored by the City. 
 

Summary and conclusion: 
This report is offered as a vehicle for conversation on the recent correspondence referred to the 

committee by administration.  

 
Respectfully submitted: 
 
Garth Frizzell, Chair, Standing Committee on Intergovernmental Affairs 
 

Prepared by Eric Depenau, Director, Administrative Services  

 
Approved: 
 
Walter Babicz, City Manager 

 
Meeting date: 2024 / 10 / 01 


